
This booklet contains suggested 
homework for the next 5 weeks. 
 
 
It contains a variety of fun 
activities for you to do with your 
child at home. 
We expect your child to 
continue to share a reading 
book with you daily and practise 
reading the words in their word 
books. 
Please bring your completed 
homework activity (if 
applicable) in to show us on 
Wednesdays. If you want to 
bring in a photo of you doing 
one of the activities that would 
be lovely. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Try your best and have fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



Week 1 (w/c 26thth Feb) 
Last week we learnt the story of 
the Gingerbread Man. Draw a 
picture of one of the characters 
and, using your sounds, write a 
sentence that they might say. 

 
Week 2 (w/c 5th March) 
This week we are meeting the 
Giant at the top of Jack’s 
beanstalk. Who is the tallest 
person in your house? Do they 
have the biggest hands and feet 
too? Do some measuring and find 
out.  
Week 3 (w/c 12th March) 
It’s Science week! The theme this 
year is exploration and discovery. 
In class we will be discovering how 
to make giant bubbles. Here’s a 
couple of ideas for fun activities to 
do at home. (No pressure!) 
https://sciencebob.com/blobs-in-a-bottle-2/  
https://sciencebob.com/build-a-fizz-inflator/  
 
 

Week 4 (w/c 19th March) 
The Little Red Hen has been busy 
making bread in our classroom this 
week. She did it all by herself 
because none of her friends 
helped her.  
Can you help someone in your 
family with a job? Maybe washing 
up, cooking tea or even making 
bread! 
 
Week 5 (w/c 26th March) 
We have been looking after some 
chicks this week. Draw your 
favourite chick and write down 
some words to describe it. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

We hope you have 
enjoyed this term’s 
homework. Have a lovely 
holiday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


